
ALLIGATOR DISTRICT 

  

2022 Annual 

Family Friends of Scouting Training 

 

Our Annual Family Friends of Scouting Training Seminar is just around the corner. We 

would like your Family Representative Chair and/or your Committee Chair to please attend 

the meeting.  We are looking forward to a great year for all of our families for 2022 

year’s Family Friends of Scouting campaign.  

Date:   Tuesday, November 30th 2021 

Time:   6:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 

 Place:  Perkins at 3585 Gateway Lane, Naples, FL 34109  

Who:    Parents, leaders, Family FOS unit coordinators, presenters 

RSVP:   James Giles at JamesG@scouting.org  

 

hors d'oeuvres provided 

                           Thank you for your support and dedication to Alligator District!  

James Giles      Staff Advisor        (239) 990-6806 

We are asking each unit to provide us a date that they would like their Friends of Scouting 

presentation to be held. All units are asked to select a date between January 1st and March 31st, 

2022. Please e-mail your selected date to JamesG@Scouting.org.  All presentations must be 

scheduled by December 21, 2021. 
  

  

If you have any questions, please contact James. 

 

mailto:JamesG@scouting.org
mailto:JamesG@Scouting.org


            

Alligator District 2022 Family FOS 

  
  

Unit # (Pack, Troop, Crew, Ship) _______________  
  
  
  

Scoutmaster/Cubmaster/Advisor:  _____________________________  
  

Email Address:  _____________________________________________  
  

Cell Phone: _________________________________________________  
  
   

Committee Chairman:  _______________________________________  
  

Email Address:  _____________________________________________  
  

Cell Phone: _________________________________________________  
  
  

Friends of Scouting Liaison:  __________________________________  
  

Email Address: ______________________________________________  
  

Cell Phone: _________________________________________________  
   
   

We are asking each unit to provide us a date that they would like their 

Friends of Scouting presentation to be held. All units are asked to 

select a date between January 1st and March 31st, 2022. Please e-mail 

your selected date to JamesG@Scouting.org.  All presentations must be 

scheduled by December 21, 2021. 
  

  

If you have any questions, please contact James. 
  

mailto:JamesG@Scouting.org

